gmey, Brigham Young University
‘% University Personnel Services
g Campus Safety Office

June 2, 1988

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

ATTN: Document Control Desk

Re: NRC Bulletin NO 88-05

Our records do not indicate the receipt of any parts from WJM or PSI
in the period 1976 - present. In addition, our reactor is ourrently

secured. The fuel has been shipped off site and we are pursuing
decommissioning.

If there are any further questions, please call Edwin Jackson at 801~
378-6882.

Sincerely,

Edwin Jacksoph
Radiation Safety
Brigham Young Univ.
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West Crandall House  Brigham Young University  Provo, Utah 84602  (801) 378-2597



